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Kieling, John, NMENV 

From: RICHARD DONNA YACTOR [dyactor@msn.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 20105:29 PM 

To: Kieling, John, NMENV 

Subject: LANL open burn permit 

I support New Mexico continuing to approve LANL's open burn permit. 

There has been no documented significant risk or inconvenience caused by this safe way of 
disposing of energetic hydrocarbons. On the contrary, there has been documented harm 
from fireplace smoke, forest service and national park needless "controlled?" burns. If you 
do not approve LANL's permit, I believe that you are shameless politicians if you continue 
to permit thousands of smoky fireplaces, spring irrigation ditch weed burning (that 
recently got of control in San Juan) and allow the forest service or national park service to 
create frequent days-long-smoldering burns that certainly pose a significant risk to the 
health of nearby residents. 

Richard Yactor 
1980 Camino Redondo 
Los Alamos, NM 
5056629525 
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